
 
 
 
 
 
2008-04-28 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Subject: EB-2007-0672 Consultation on Time-of-Use Pricing Framework 
 
 
This is to advise that Horizon Utilities Corporation intends to participate in the above consultation, which 
is outlined in the Board’s letter of April 17, 2008. This letter is being filed electronically through the 
Board’s web portal in addition to three paper copies. 
 
Horizon Utilities Corporation intends to make written comments on staff’s discussion paper and will 
endeavour to do so through the Coalition of Large Distributors. Horizon also wishes to be on the 
distribution list for future developments for this consultation. 
 
Horizon Utilities Corporation will not be seeking any cost awards. 
 
We request that the following people be included on the distribution list for ongoing developments on 
this subject: 
 
Cameron McKenzie    Chris Buckler   Shelley Parker 
Director, Regulatory Affairs   Regulatory Consultant  Officer, Regulatory Compliance 
Horizon Utilities Corporation   Horizon Utilities Corporation  Horizon Utilities Corporation 
905 317 4785    905 317 4734   905 521 4909  
cameron.mckenzie@horizonutilities.com  chris.buckler@horizonutilities.com shelley.parker@horizonutilities.com  
 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
(Original signed by Cameron McKenzie) 
 
Cameron McKenzie 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Horizon Utilities Corporation 


